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MISHOP Advertisement at community festivals

We participated once more at the Community Festival which is held at several
community centers throughout Mitaka city. On October 11th and 12th, we
displayed posters which introduced MISHOP in English, Chinese, Korean and
Japanese at the Inokashira community center. We also handed out leaflets and
fliers to our visitors which promoted our next event: "Let's Eat Around the World,
India!"

Our director, Mr. Rissen, noted that many citizens attend our festival at
Inokashira park but few people know about our daily activities. In response, we
have been implementing public relations whenever we have the opportunity.

We also had a chance to introduce ourselves to, Mitsuaki Go, one of the Seikei
University students who helped to sell goods in order to aid the reconstruction of
Northeast Japan. He mentioned that he
belongs to a volunteer group at Seikei
University that can help MISHOP with
its events.

On October 18th and 19th, our
members, Mr. Tanaka and Mrs.
Yamamoto, helped with advertising
MISHOP at the community festival in
Renjaku, in hopes of encouraging many
citizens to join our activities.
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One of MISHOP’s bulletins “This and That” (RAZ®iBI72&Y) provides all sorts
of reports of MISHOP’s periodical activities and events. From now on, it will also
introduce the activities of members’ circles.
This month we would like to introduce the Chinese circle “Ryuenkai”.
If you wish to advertise your group, please let us know (MISHOP’s staff).
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Disaster Prevention Drill

Last Sunday, on Oct 5th, the disaster prevention drill took place in spite of the
rainy weather of typhoon. Nine members mainly from the “Support Service”
group participated in this event and received on-the-job training in foreign
languages for disaster situations.

No foreigners attended (possibly because of the rain), this is a pity because
our posters for each booth were written in Japanese, English, Chinese, Korean
and tagalog — and conveyed valuable emergency information, such as how to
operate an A.E.D., perform C.P.R.,etc.
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Mishop’s “Ryuenkai” is currently seeking new members.

The group’s focus is on studying Chinese language and culture.

They meet every Saturday 1930-2100 at Mishop conference room.

The instructor Mr. Nai Gang Wang is originally from China.

Intermediate Chinese language textbooks, current internet news sites as well
as youtube, lyrics of popular Chinese artists(e.g Déng Lijan, etc) are used in the
class.

Other group activities include making “gyouza” annually, visiting local Chinese
restaurants, occasionally excursions to Yokohama China town and class parties
are held.

Slogan: Enjoy speaking Chinese




